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December 15th 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

End of term updates 

This week’s letter is just a brief reminder of some events and key dates. 

Tuesday December 19th  Last day for foodbank donations 

Tuesday December 19th Christmas lunch for pupils and staff 

Wednesday December 20th Christmas Jumper Day 

Last day of term   Wednesday December 20th. School will close at the usual times.  

Spring Term    All  pupils return on Tuesday January 9th.  
 
We have had many lovely events to end the term. We will share photos in our letter next Wednesday.   

 
Online Safety – Little Digital Helps Toolkit 

This is a really useful toolkit for parents/carers who may be unsure about what parental features are 

available on their children's devices. Put together by Internet Matters and Tesco it takes around 8 

minutes to answer a few questions and then receive a tailored toolkit. All details about the toolkit can 

be found HERE. 

 

Have a good weekend,  

 

 

Steph Lea 

Executive Headteacher 

 

https://esafety-adviser.us4.list-manage.com/track/click?u=cbd59b76f0e1ad9db768db345&id=fad3a4c55c&e=680abf6673

